
 

             

 

Tuesday 16th April 2024 

Dear Parents, 

Year 3 Trip – Friday 10th May – The Botanic Garden – Cambridge University 

Our Year 3 pupils have been given a wonderful opportunity to visit the Botanic Gardens at Cambridge 

University as an introduction to their Science topic – Cycles in Nature.  The amazing thing is that the trip is 

funded by the Gardens, and therefore is free! 

The trip will take place on Friday 10th May 2024, during the school day. Children will leave Norwich Road 

soon after registration to arrive in Cambridge by 10am. We have a number of workshops linked to plant 

classification. These include classifying plants, using simple identification keys and a tour of different plants 

to make careful observations.  

We are due to leave Cambridge at 2.00 pm, so hope to be back at school between 3.15pm and 3.30pm 

– depending on traffic. If we are held up, we will let you know via Class Dojo. 

Children will need to come to school in school uniform but should wear a waterproof coat as much of the 

time will be spent outside. 

Pupils should bring a packed lunch and a drink of water with them. If your child is entitled to funded 

school meals, a packed lunch will still be available to take from the school kitchen and you will be 

asked closer to the trip date whether this is required. 

We are very much looking forward to this fantastic funded opportunity. Please fill in and return the 

permission slip below to give your consent by Friday 3rd May 2024. 

Many thanks, 

Mrs Jo Morris and Mrs Julia-Anne Purvis   

Class Teachers 

………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………. 

 

Name of child…………………………………………………………………. Class: Hares  

I give permission for my child to attend the trip to the Botanic Gardens in Cambridge on Friday 10th May 

2024. 

Name………………………………………………………………Signed………………………………………… 

Details of any medical conditions………………………………………………………………………………… 

 

Date………………………………………………………………… 


